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                         JUNE 2024 NEWSLETTER 
  

MEETING UPDATE:  Our next meeting will be Saturday, June 8, 2024 at Joey’s Restaurant, 

114 Athabascan Avenue, Sherwood Park, Alberta starting at 10:30AM. We will be taking our 

traditional summer break and the next meeting is scheduled for September 14, 2024. 

 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

Sonny L’Hirondelle, June 1 

Stacy Flynn, June 3 

Alex Gnutel, June 6  

Larry White, June 11 

Jim Kosh, June 16 

 

FUND RAISER:  We continue to promote the golf pass fund raiser provided by Canada Golf 

Card. The card sells for $45.00 and is currently available by contacting Past President Gord 

Holm.  Canada Golf Card has over 190 offers in Alberta as well as over 800 in Canada and you 

can review the various offers on their website.  Thanks go out to those members that promoted 

this card in 2023 and we expect the demand to be equal for the 2024 golf season. If you have any 

questions regarding the golf pass offer, please direct them to Past President Gord.  

 

CONVENTION UPDATES:  The Regional Conference was co-hosted by the Edmonton and 

Sherwood Park Clubs on May 25, 2024, and we had four members representing our club for the 

business session of this event.  Among the business conducted at this conference was the election 

of our new regional council with Chris Phelan of the Calgary North Club being elected as our 

President for the coming year.  Thanks go out to President Rosemarie Scarrow for her great 

leadership over the past year. Congratulations go out to the Edmonton Club, and Dwight Hunter 

and our President Keith Sandmaier in particular, for the great work in hosting this important 

event.  The 2025 Regional Conference will be held virtually and more information on this 

conference will be provided over the coming months. 
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AL WILLIAMS MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT:  The 46th annual Al Williams 

Memorial Golf Tournament will be held on Friday June 7, 2024 at the Broadmoor Golf Club. 

Congratulations go out to Stacy Nanning and her hardworking committee for undertaking this 

important fund-raising event.  

 

FOOD BANK DRIVE:  After an absence of five years the clubs forming the Strathcona 

Country Service Clubs (SCSC) will be holding a food drive on June 22, 2024 in aid of the 

Strathcona Food Bank.  The SCSC is looking for volunteers to assist with this great event and if 

you are available to assist please contact President Keith Sandmaier.  

 

OKTOBERFEST:  Plans are being finalized for the upcoming Oktoberfest celebration to be 

held on October 19, 2024 at the OLPH Church.  This event will be hosted by the SCSC as well 

as the German Language & Cultural Association and further details will be provided over the 

coming months.  

 

 MEAT DRAW RAFFLE: We will be taking a break over the months of June, July & August 

with this raffle and we will start up again in September 2024. Thanks go out to President Keith 

Sandmaier and his committee for making this raffle a great success to date.  

 

ANNIVERSARY:  Your club will be celebrating an important milestone this year with 50 years 

of serving the Sherwood Park and Strathcona Communities.  We are in the preliminary stage of 

planning for this anniversary and please stay tuned for further information over the coming 

months.  

 

SUDBURY COUNCIL:  The Sudbury Council will be celebrating an important upcoming 

anniversary with 80 years of service to their community.  A commemorative booklet has been 

produced for this occasion and a copy is attached. Congratulations go out to the Sudbury Council 

for this important milestone, and we wish them all the best as they celebrate over the coming 

months.  

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL & UPDATE:   We started our new membership year on April 1, 

2024 with 51 members and for those of you that have chosen to renew your membership we 

thank you for your continued support. Your club has undertaken many projects in our 

community over the past years and we value the support of your membership to allow us to 

continue with the important contributions we provide to the families of Sherwood Park and 

Strathcona County.  

UCT WEBSITE: A reminder that a website has been established for the Canadian councils and 

can be accessed www.actuct.com. This site will allow you to explore information on council 

activities in Canada and should be a valuable resource for our members.   

 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER: President Keith Sandmaier welcomes your comments and feedback 

on matters that are important to you for the future of your club.  We have many projects lined up 

for this year and we would encourage members to volunteer for these great opportunities. 

http://www.actuct.com/
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EVENT CALENDAR:   

ACT/UCT General Meeting:    

June 8, 2024 

September 14, 2024 

    

ACT/UCT Director’s Meeting: 

September 4, 2024 

 

Al Williams Memorial Golf Tournament:  Friday, June 7, 2024 Broadmoor Golf Club  

 

Food Bank Drive:  June 22, 2024 

 

Oktoberfest:  October 19, 2024 

 

Have a safe and relaxing summer! 

   

ACT/UCT is a Fraternal Organization. 

Dating back over 130 years, ACT/UCT has had an abiding interest in the lives of its members. This 

interest is obvious in the various benefit funds, discount programs and a network of friends throughout 

Canada and the United States. 

 

ACT/UCT is a Community-Conscious Organization.  

We are composed of members who are acutely aware of their responsibility to their communities. The 

organization sponsors a number of community service activities. 

 

ACT/UCT is a Family-Oriented Organization.  

ACT/UCT recognizes the vitality that needs to be preserved through family togetherness. Our local 

Council sponsors a wide variety of activities to suit different tastes and schedules. 

 

ACT/UCT Members Make a Difference! 

 Every day our members make a difference in their communities, touching lives through their personal 

involve.  

                                                                     

                                                         


